
Center News

Thank you so much for making 
the beginning of the year so 
successful!  The students 
have been working on learning 
the routines and schedule that 
we use during our school day.  

This month, they will start to 
explore counting by using their 
environment.  For example, we 
use “3 paper towels…and then 
count 1, 2, 3.”  This is something 
that can be done at home as 
well. Try counting during 
mealtimes by counting chicken 
nuggets or carrots on their 
plate.  

For the most up-to-date 
information, please “like” our 
Facebook Page and set the 
“follow settings” to “favorites” 
to ensure that the posts will 
show in your newsfeed.

Questions?  Contact Mrs. Julie 
Jones at 740-332-1377

Please only park in the 
Handicap Parking spots if you 
have a Handicap Placard. The 
yellow lines beside the spots 
are also a fine.  

Please join us for our first Parent Meeting 
of the school year on 9/7/2022 at 4:30 pm! 
We will be electing Parent Policy Council 
representatives. A light snack and childcare 
will be provided. 

Your child’s health is important to us.  
Please remember if your child is running a 
fever, has thrown up, or had a loose bowel 
movement you must keep them home for 
24 hours after. Your child should be fever 

free without fever reducing medicine for 24 
hours before returning to school.
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